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Dear Parents, 

Summer is here!  I can’t believe the school year is already over.  It has been so exciting and such a joy to watch your children grow and learn so much this year.  I am very proud of all the progress that each child has made this year.  Your support and efforts at home have been the major reason for your child’s successes this year.  Each of you is to be commended for your efforts.  In order to make sure that your child keeps the “brain juices” flowing over the summer, I have come up with a packet that reviews some of the things we learned this year.  Going through a page or two of the packets every other day would be very beneficial and would help ensure retention of the material learned this year.  Completion of this packet will get us off on the right foot for the new school year.  If you and your child decide to complete this packet, it should be corrected and returned to me during the first week of school.  Your child will receive a small reward for his or her efforts. Also, attached to this letter you will find some other summer learning suggestions.

Once again, thank you for the continued support.  I look forward to seeing all of your children’s bright and shinning faces in September.  Have a fun summer!

Sincerely,

Colleen Gallagher

Silver Ridge

K-3 Resource Room Teacher
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